
Project Update: November 2015 
 
Green Care Association (GCA) has been working with four communities within Bui Division since 
July 2015 with introducing the project at the level of palaces and community dwellers of Nseh, 
Mbokam, Kovifem and Kishoor. In all of these places, the traditional leaders (Fons) of the 
concern communities were very happy and thankful to GCA staff for thinking and coming to 
assist their communities. GCA took the opportunity to inform the inhabitants further about 
what the project shall be all about and the role that the communities will play in the project.  
 
This was followed by launch of tree planting at Ndurum forest in Nseh, and at the Kovifem 
Forest. A total of 220 trees were planted in each of these forests. 
 
GCA also trained two tree nursery attendants from each of the communities of Nseh, Mbokam, 
and Kishoor and equipped them with tree seeds, watering cans, and other tools like cutlasses 
and spades.  
 

 

Welcome event of GCA staff and community at 
Nseh Palace 

 

 

  
Nseh community members getting set for Tree 
planting at Ndurum forest 28th July 2015 

 

Traditional leader of Mbokam during launching of 
project at his palace 

 


